
Appendix 6

From: Foster, Peter 
Sent: 09 November 2018 15:24
To: Sykes, Emily <Emily.Sykes@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>; Morris, Tracey 
<Tracey.Morris@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Woodbridge, Paul <Paul.Woodbridge@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>; Martin, Christopher 
<Christopher.Martin@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application - George Lane Car Park, Marlborough

Tracey

Just to add my 10 pence…. At both of the Marlborough town council meetings I have been to, I get 
questioned about ASB in Priory Gardens/Coopers Meadow and the Polly Tea Rooms car park. They 
report noise, litter, drug dealing and cars revving engines late into the night. This venue would 
increase foot and vehicle fall in the area.

I believe this will increase even more if we allow a venue like this in the area, particularly when they 
are often magnets for this kind of behaviour.

Pete

Sergeant 2334 Pete FOSTER
East Wiltshire CPT Deputy
Devizes, Marlborough and Pewsey,
Ext. 32334
peter.foster@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk 

Sign up for Wiltshire and Swindon Community Messaging at - www.wiltsmessaging.co.uk
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